
 

 

VILLAGE OF NORTH PRAIRIE 
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 
SEPTEMBER 10, 2024 at 6:30 P.M. 

NORTH PRAIRIE VILLAGE HALL- 130 NORTH HARRISON STREET 

 

 
Call to Order 
  
Roll Call 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Confirmation of Proper Notice of Meeting 
 
Public Comment – No Action will be taken.  
 
Approval of August 6, 2024 Planning Commission meeting minutes 
 

1. Discussion and Action as Necessary: Addition of a 30’ x 32’ Storage Building at 
509 Karin Drive – Dean Buchholz 
 

2. Discussion and Action as Necessary: Building Mounted Signage, Alpha Heating 
and Cooling, 137 N Main Street, Kim Jahn 
 

3. Discussion and Action as Necessary: Building Mounted Signage, Midwest 
Painting & Epoxy, 226 Industrial Drive, Chad Sieners 
 

4. Discussion and Action as Necessary: Temporary Signage and Temporary Lighting 
for Laue’s Landscape and Design Solutions, Inc at property located at Hwy ZZ & 
the Railroad Tracks in North Prairie, WI 53153. Tax Key Number NPV 1565999001. 
 

5. Discussion and Action as Necessary: Amendment to Chapter 46-5 & 46-31 Street 
Sidewalks and Other Public Places §26-6 Litter, mud, dirt, stone and debris 
control. To include grass clippings and trimming of tree branches.  
 

6. Discussion: Zoning Code Review Section 4.10 
 

Motion to adjourn. 
 
Personnel matters are not an appropriate subject for this forum and should be referred to the Village Office. Any 
comments which may violate an individual rights of an employee and or representative of the Village will not be 
permitted. It is possible that members of and possibly a quorum of members of other government bodies of the 
municipality may be in attendance at the above stated meeting to gather information; no action will be taken by any 
governmental body at the above stated meeting other than the governmental body specifically referred to above in 
this notice. Please note that, upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled 
individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information, please contact the Village Office at 262-
392-2271.   
 

September 6, 2024 
 


